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Under current law, the court administrator charges a $2 technology fee on certain filings. The revenue is 

deposited in the court technology account in the special revenue fund and may be used to acquire, 

develop, maintain, support, and upgrade the court’s technological systems. The Judicial Council was 

required to submit a report to the chairs and ranking minority members of the legislative committees 

with jurisdiction over judiciary finance on January 15, 2015 and January 15, 2017. The $2 fee and the 

technology fund expire on June 30, 2018. 

This bill removes the expiration date, making the court technology fund permanent. It also removes the 

paragraph requiring the reports that were made in 2015 and 2017. 


